Early Notice / Environmental Monitor

The Harwich Water Department has applied to DEP for a Request for Site Exam application for siting or expanding a public water supply source to withdraw up to approximately 0.7 mgd of water from the ground or surface water of the Cape Cod River Basin, in Harwich, Massachusetts. The location(s) of the withdrawal point(s) is in North Harwich, approximately 500 feet to the northeast adjacent to the Brewster town line.  . 

Written comments on the granting of a DEP permit to conduct additional testing of the site for a new or expanded water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days of publication of this notice in the Environmental Monitor. The written comments are to be submitted to the Drinking Water Program Section Chief at the DEP Southeast Regional Office, 20 Riverside Drive Lakeville, MA 02347. 
